Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 8:54 AM

To: ‘Castro, Isaac (MRO)'

Cc: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO); 'jamos@blm.gov'; Johnson, Misti M. (MRO); DHanton@vertex.ca; Dennis
Williams

Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - QUEENIE 15 FEDERAL #001H

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5563.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 1:28 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>; 'jamos@blm.gov' <jamos@blm.gov>; Johnson, Misti M.
(MRO) <mjohnson4@marathonoil.com>; DHanton@vertex.ca; Dennis Williams <DWilliams@vertex.ca>

Subject: [EXT] Marathon Qil Company - Initial C141 - QUEENIE 15 FEDERAL #001H

Good morning,

On June 8, 2019 around 7:30 am, the operator reported spill due to a pin hole on the line going from the oil tanks to the
heater treater. Approximately 7 bbls of oil spilled to the ground. All spillage is contained on location and inside
secondary containment. Approximately 3 bbls of oil were recovered. Attached is the initial C-141.

Thank you,

Isaac Castro

Advanced Environmental Technician

Marathon Oil Company - Permian Asset

4111 S. Tidwell Road

Carlsbad, NM 88220

Cell: (575) 988-0561 Email: icastro@marathonoil.com
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